
SEE Notice Below! 

 

 Welcome our new Town Administrator 

 2023 Updated assessment cards now available on the Town website 

 Important Dates: 2024 Budget Hearing & First Deliberative Session 

 Office Closures 

 

 

THE “NEW HAMPTON CONNECTION” 
 
E-mail notices will be sent from this office with dates, locations and times of Town Meetings, special meetings, 

special events, and other important town events or information.   We hope you will find these notices helpful.  

These e-mails will not provide notice of regular scheduled meetings, deadlines, holiday hours, general information, 

etc.  For such scheduled information, please check the town web site www.new-hampton.nh.us or call the Town 

Office at 744-3559.  All public meeting notices are posted at the Town Office and Public Works Department.  All 

town newspaper notices are placed in the Laconia Daily Sun. 

 

Please talk with other New Hampton residents who may not have been contacted to see if they are interested in 

receiving these e-mails.  I also would encourage you to get the “word out” about important information to those 

who may not have e-mail. 

 

If at some future time you change your e-mail address or you wish to be removed from the list, please send an e-

mail to selectmen@new-hampton.nh.us.  

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN:     Michael A. Drake, Eric Shaw, and Bruce Harvey  

 

Town of New Hampton 

6 Pinnacle Hill Road                           

Tel.  603-744-3559 

 

December 11, 2023 

 

 

 

Please Welcome Our New Town Administrator 
 

Corey Davenport 

 

Corey’s most recent experience has been as the Town Administrator in the Town 

of Campton, NH.  He lives locally in Bridgewater and when he’s not working, he 

enjoys time with family and friends.  Corey is excited to join the Town of New 

Hampton and looks forward to continuing to provide the best possible services to 

the Town.  His first day of work will be Tuesday, January 2nd. 

 

 

 
2023 Updated Assessment Cards 



Reflecting the Most Recent Revaluation 
 

The Town website is now loaded with the new assessment cards for all 
parcels in New Hampton.  They can be accessed from the left-hand side of 
the homepage.  Please feel free to call the Selectmen’s Office if you have 
any questions about the information on the cards. 

 

********************************************************* 
 

Important Dates: 

 

2024 Budget Hearing 

Monday, January 8th at 7:00 pm 

Public Safety Building, Fire Dept. Training Room, 26 Intervale Drive 

(inclement weather date: Jan. 10th, same time/place) 

 

2024 First Deliberative Session 

Monday, February 5th at 6:00 pm 

Public Safety Building, 26 Intervale Drive 

(inclement weather date: Feb. 7th, same time/place) 

 

 

*********************************************************** 
 

The Town Offices will be closed: 
 

Monday, December 25th and Monday, January 1st 

 

Happy Holidays !! 
 

 

******************************************* 

**END** 


